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April 18, 2018 

 

Mrs. Tanya Lujan 

Ashley Powledge 

San Felipe de Neri   

2000 Lomas Blvd. NW 

Albuquerque NM, 87104 

 

Dear Mrs. Lujan:  

 

Thank you for your participation in and cooperation with the Administrative Review conducted by 

Terence Mirabal of the New Mexico Public Education Department (PED) Student Success and 

Wellness Bureau (SSWB).  San Felipe de Neri has submitted a written reply to the findings listed in 

the Administrative Review Summary and Corrective Action Plan. The SSWB staff has reviewed and 

approved all written responses to the Corrective Action Plan and determined that San Felipe de Neri  

are in compliance with federal and state regulations. Your Administrative Review is officially closed.  

 

Our staff greatly appreciates the assistance and cooperation you provided.  Should you require further 

technical assistance or training, please contact our office at (505) 827-1821. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael Chavez, Director  

PED Student Success and Wellness Bureau 
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